
Through E-mail/Portal

From
The Director Higher Educatton,
Haryana, Panchkula.

To
The Principals of all the Government Colleges / State, District
and Sub-Divisional Library situated in Haryana State.

Memo No.4/89-2024 Lib (1)
Dated, panchkula, the ;lol.t sLg

Subject: Regarding providing information of Contractual
employees working in Government Colleges/Libraries
of Library Cadre

********
Kindly refer to the subject cited above.

You are requested to provide the information of Contractual
employees working in Government Colleges/Libraries of Library Cadre on the
link provided below by 01:00 PM, today i.e.27.01.2025 without fail, please.

For Govt. College Libraries:

https : //docs. qoog le, com/spreadsheets/d/ 1 EnT4cMv2GCP0l mB0b-
vkzklV03lAzChcXhsYG BsG- M w/edit?usp = sha ri ng

For District/Sub divisional Libraries:
https : / /docs.goog le.com/spreadsheets/d/14ofrq BT6baVTrZowDfpVBjqSH E9y

5SPxpZOdwXu D5bQ/edit?usp:56a ring

Principals are requested to ensure the accuracy of the data to be

filled as the data is to be provided to the Chief Secretary's Office. The
Principals will be solely responsible for the information being provided

Treat the matter as most urgent.

.N%ir,lrt
Deputy Superintendent Library
for Director Higher Education,

. Haryana, Panchkulat-
Cell to upload in the portal, please.


